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12 October 2021

Renewi plc
 

Capital Markets Event - Circular Innovations
 

Renewi plc (LSE: RWI), the leading international waste-to-product company will today host a
virtual capital markets event for institutional investors and analysts at 1400 CET or 1300
BST. 
 
The capital markets event will focus on the innovation that is required to meet the needs of
climate change, progressive sustainability focused legislation, changing customer needs and to
help the circular economy achieve its full potential contribution.  Renewi is investing in
significant market opportunities in plastics recycling, in advanced sorting, in organics, and
in producing secondary building materials.  As previously announced the Board has approved
€110m of investments to meet these needs, which will generate the additional €20m of EBIT by
the end of 2025 as committed.
 
To participate live please use the following link: https://live.sommedia.nl/renewi  Videos of
the event will be available for playback after the event at www.renewi.com 
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About Renewi
  
Renewi is a pure-play recycling company with a focus on extracting value from waste and used
materials rather than disposal through incineration or landfill. The company also plays a key
role in limiting resource scarcity through the creation of secondary materials, and by so doing
addresses both social and regulatory trends and contributes to creating a cleaner, greener
world.
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Renewi's vision is to be the leading waste-to-product company in the world's most advanced
circular economies. By opting to recycle, the company avoids emissions of more than 3 million
tonnes of CO2 and as a result plays a part in contributing to a sustainable society,
transitioning to a circular economy and driving the progress needed to halt climate change.
 
Renewi, which draws on innovation and the latest technology to turn waste into useful materials
- paper, metals, plastics, glass, wood, building materials, compost and energy - employs over 6
500 people who work on 165 operating sites in 6 countries across Europe and the UK. Renewi is
recognised as a market leader in Benelux and a regional European leader in recycling.
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